
Hello Teachers and Administrators! 

The 2011 spring semester has begun and you will soon be choosing field trip locations to take your 

students. We would like to give you a little information about what we can offer you and your students 

here at Smallin Civil War Cave. 

Below are a few references we received from our spring school groups: 

"This is a wonderful highlight to show visitors of Springfield, Missouri...Your  expertise in this field 

is a gift to the community." 

-Gg Shryer 

 Rivendale Private School 

 

"Thank you so much for allowing us to come and visit the cave last Friday. We loved it! Thanks 

again!" 

-Mandy Tucker  

  Taneyville 3rd grade class 

 

"...For me, it was the best field trip I have ever had. I have been doing this for 19 years so I have a 

few to compare it to.....the kids, the teachers , and the bus driver all unanimously said 

'wonderful!'" 

-Glenda Robertson 

  Everton Elementary 2nd grade class 

 

"We took a group of middle school students here for a field trip and they loved it! The tour 

guides give enough information combined with some stories to really keep their interest for the 

hour long tour." 

-Valerie Cochara 

  Fordland Middle School 

To schedule a field trip, please contact us at 417-551-4545 or email us at SmallinCave@suddenlink.net 

 

Smallin Civil War Cave Team 

SmallinCave@suddenlink.net 

www.SmallinCave.com 

417-551-4545 

3575 North Smallin Rd 

Ozark, MO 65721 


